ELA WEATHER RELATED CLOSURES

With the arrival of winter weather conditions, it is time to remind everyone about the procedures and guidelines regarding snow closures or delays. ELA will remain open, if at all possible, on all scheduled school days, even when weather conditions may be extreme.

- School closure or delayed start information will be provided via a text message no later than 6:30 a.m. Please take a minute to sign up to receive our text messages, if you haven't already done so, in order to be informed of updates/changes in a timely manner. Subscribe to One Call Now by texting ALERT to 22300.
- We encourage you to monitor the weather and road conditions for your school commute so you can plan accordingly for safe and on time drop off and pick up. We encourage you to be courteous drivers during carpool times and make safety the top priority as you drop off and pick up around the school.
- We understand that not all of our school families live within a few minutes from ELA. We respect your decision as parents to keep your children home as appropriate for your personal circumstances.
- Please always give yourselves ample time to drive safely. You carry precious cargo!